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16/05/2022  10:37:262022/1415/P COMMNT SUSAN ROSE 

HIGHGATE 

CAAC

This light is clearly intended to help alleviate the problem of overheating in the summer in the large 

entertainment space on the top floor of this house.  The plans and elevations demonstrate that the proposed 

window will not be visible from the exterior of the house. However no account is taken of the effect of the light 

on the interior design of the staircase. This is a very important house created by a leading architect of the 

period for his own occupation. It is probable that his intention was to achieve a contrast between the relatively 

dark staircase and the very bright light room at the top of the house . This contrast will be destroyed by this 

new roof light. We feel that some consideration should be given to the implication of the effect of this 

innovation on the interior of the house given the importance of the design of the whole building.
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